Brian Adams,
B&C Group of Companies
August 28, 2000
Mr. Kenneth Green,
Green & Hamper Associates,
Colorado, USA
Dear Mr. Green,
We at B&C are happy to be associated with you. Please find attached a copy of our purchase and sale agreement as requested by you in our previous meeting.
Our agreement of supply and service of desktops to your company is valid till the end of next year. All the clauses mentioned by you have been added to the contract. We request you to make the quarterly payment by the end of September. The receipt will reach you within two working days after payment. A intimation for payment will be issued a month prior to its due date. Please send us an confirmation about receiving the agreement as soon as possible.
It has been a pleasure doing business with you. In case of any other assistance please feel free to revert back to us at the earliest.
Thanks and Regards,
Brian Adams,
Senior Executive

